
June 14 … 
 
Hello!  There have been many reports of bear 
sightings in our lake area.  I have been 
informed of it actually being 2 bears that are 
roaming the area, one is larger than the other, 
one is tagged, one is not.  Possible Mother and 
Cub so proceed with caution!  

Enjoy this Fabulous day!!!!!  

Happy Father's Day to any and all Dads!  

Best, Karen 

	
  


